
 
We hope you find this information helpful.   This is just some of what your child is 

learning in class this Term! 
 

 

Languages 

This term we will be focusing on phonological 

awareness and the children will be building up 

their knowledge of syllables, rhyme and initial 

sounds.  The children will be continuing to focus on 

the story ‘Elmer’ and will also be looking at other 

nursery rhymes and stories. We will also be 

reading a class novel together. 

 

 

Numeracy and Mathematics 

This term we will be focusing on grouping, sorting 

and ordering items.  We will also focus on number 

formation and number recognition to ten.  The 

children will look at numbers before and after and 

be able to order numbers to ten.  The children will 

also look at patterns which will link to our story 

'Elmer'. 

 

 

Religious Education  

This term the children will be focusing on learning 

their daily prayers and the sign of the cross.  We 

will also look at what makes us special and our 

similarities and differences. 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing  

 

This term the children will be getting used to life 

in our school.  We will explore values and in 

particular, our school values of friendship, 

honesty, learning and respect. 

 

 

Social Subjects  

 

Our whole school focus this term is ‘All about Me’.  

The children will be learning about what they like 

and dislike.  They will be learning about their own 

particular interests and how these differ to their 

friends and other children in the class. 

 

Sciences 

 

The children will be learning about their five 

senses – smell, sight, hear, touch and taste.  They 

will also be learning about the changes a 

caterpillar goes through to become a butterfly. 

 

 

 

Expressive Arts  

 

This term the children will be exploring using 

different media to create pictures and paintings.  

They will create art pieces linked to our topics ‘All 

about Me’ and ‘Elmer’. 

 

Information and Communications Technology 

 

We will have opportunities to explore various 

educational and interactive games on the smart 

board.  We will also be introducing the children to 

the Learning Zone which has a range of 

technologies including computers. 

 

 

Homework 

 

The children will receive a wordless reading book 

every week. As much as possible, you should be 

trying to read with them every night.  They will 

also get a home learning grid linked to phonological 

awareness tasks.  Please complete some of these 

tasks each week with them. 
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